Attention: Case Officer George Smith

Dear Sir,

I would also like to express my total objection to the proposed planning application, No 16/02116/F.

It is entirely inappropriate in every way. The location is entirely wrong for this area and especially so close to the residents nearby. This will open a can of worms for the future of this uncluttered natural piece of land and the adjacent paddocks.

Yours faithfully,
Sarah Randall
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